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Senator FAULKNER: So when did that work take place, please?  

Ms Mills: Again, can I take that on notice? It was certainly scheduled to be done—12 months ago, 
some of that work was scheduled. I would have to get the program of work since then for you.  

Senator FAULKNER: Can you, for example, inform us whether it was done before or after last 
year's election?  

Ms Mills: I am not aware of any of the brumby lounges being upholstered since the election. 

Answer:  

Brumby Grey Leather – re-upholster and conserve three (3) tub chairs in the Prime Minister’s 
sitting room.  

The reupholstering commenced in March 2013 and was completed in April 2013. 

Brumby Orange Leather – re-upholster four (4) x three seater “Norman” lounges in the 
Cabinet Anteroom.  

The re-upholstering commenced in August 2013 and was completed in November 2013. 


